
 
The Library Board will soon have a vacancy and is now seeking 
nominations for new board members.  
 
Library Board members must be Greenfield residents over the        
age of 18 with an interest in serving. The qualifications are as          
follows:  
• exhibits an awareness of the community 
• has the willingness to devote their time and talents 
• has the ability to think clearly, to question objectively  
      and plan creatively 
• has skill in communicating and cooperating 
• shows an awareness and appreciation of the library's past,       

present and future role in the community.  
• Diversity in background, age and area of residence bring   bal-

ance to the Board. 
 
The library board meets once a month for 2-3 hours on the third 
Thursday evening of each month. 
 
Interested citizens should send a letter of intent and brief bio-
graphical sketch to Jenna Czaplewski, Library Board Vice President, 
Greenfield Public Library, 5310 W. Layton Ave. Greenfield, WI 
53220  or via email to:  Jenna.Czaplewski@gmail.com 
 
Questions regarding library board service should be directed to  
Library Director Sheila O’Brien by calling (414) 321-9595 ex.4103 
or emailing to SheilaO@Greenfieldwi.us. 
 

Thank you! 

SEEKING VOLUNTEERS  
TO SERVE ON THE 
LIBRARY BOARD 

 

GREENFIELD PUBLIC LIBRARY 

What 

would it 

involve? 

Are you an 

avid reader? 

Looking for a 

volunteer 

opportunity to 

put your 

talents to 

work? 


